
Dear Families, 

Can you believe that the End of Term is here already?!  Well done to all of the children for a 

brilliant start to the year, settling well and concentrating so hard on all aspects of their 

learning. 

As Christmas approaches, we will not be setting any more home learning to complete, but if 

you do wish to do something, please do continue to practice your reading and your tricky 

words.   

Cinderella performances 

Next week is our Whole School production of Cinderella!  Reception children will be singing 

on stage near the beginning of the production.  We aim to take part in all 4 of the 

productions, including the evenings.  If you do not wish your child to participate in the 

evening, there is no pressure, however, we are near the beginning of the performance and we 

will arrange for the children to sing and then quickly change ready to go home and be 

collected from you in the classroom.  Also, if you are watching an evening performance, your 

child can take part in their song and then we can bring them to you in the audience to watch.   

Queens Theatre pantomime 

If you have paid for your child to attend the pantomime, you will receive further details in a 

letter soon.  If your child has a packed lunch, please be aware that the children will not be 

taking their belongings, except for their coat.  Usually, children leave their belongings in 

school overnight and collect them the next day.  They are collected from the theatre by a 

named adult. 

Lost Property 

We currently have quite a high amount of lost property in school (opposite the hall).  If you 

think you may be missing something, please do have a look as at the end of term it will be 

resold as new to you. 

We hope that you have enjoyed Christmas jumper day and our Christmas Fayre!  The children 

have worked hard this week putting things together and getting costumes ready for the play! 

Thank you again for all your support this term, we have had a brilliant start and we would like 

to take this opportunity to wish you a very happy Christmas and a relaxing end to the year. 

Festive Wishes! 

The Reception Team 

 

 


